
   
 

   
 

 
 Item No. 5 

 

EDUCATION (APPOINTMENT OF GOVERNORS) PANEL 

4TH SEPTEMBER 2023 

GOVERNING BODY NOMINATIONS  

REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF CHILDREN’S SERVICES  

  

 The following nomination has been received: 

  

Name School Nominated by 

Cllr Beth Jones Biddick Primary School School 

Helen Moran Mill Hill Primary School School 

Scott Metcalf Broadway Junior School Re-Appointment 

Paul Sutherland Burnside Academy Governing Board 

Cllr Paul Donaghy Oxclose Community Nursery Governing Board 

• Cllr Donaghy was approved 
as a candidate to join the 
House Federation in 
February 2022 and would like 
to transfer to Oxclose 
Community Nursery following 
their decision to leave the 
Federation. 

  

Additional nominations may be presented at the meeting and may be considered 
subject to the consent of the Chair. 

  

Members of the panel are asked to approve the above nominations. 

   

  

Background Papers 

  

No background Papers were used   

 




	Blank Page

